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A Shire which is marginally viable, has a staff vacancy level of 20%, an annual staff turnover of 25% and is inherently 
financially unstable, is one which should be broken up into various constituent parts and merged with other more 
capable adjoining Councils.  
Although this is unlikely for political reasons, it could be the most desirable outcome in the long term. 

We trust these comments will be considered by the Panel 
Andrew and Janice Robertson 
18 April 2023 




